
The Springs at Santa Rita Homeowners Association 
Architectural Review Committee 

February 13, 2024 
 
 
 
Of the 25 1st notices due in March 10 have been completed. 
 
Of the 8 3rd notices due in March 3 are complete 
 
We had 6 new architecture requests in January, none have been completed. 
 
2 motions; 
One  to remove the Compliance Agent from Committee. The insurance requirement has 
been addressed and no longer requires the membership 
 
One to add Cynthia Drake to the ARC, Cynthia has an extensive background which will 
be an asset to the ARC 
 
 
Rick Fillion 
ARC Chair 
 


